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Mr. President,
The Mauritius delegation extends a warm welcome to the delegation of Kuwait and expresses its thanks for the presentation of the UPR Report for the third cycle.  

Mauritius seizes this opportunity to commend Kuwait for its ongoing laudable national efforts to achieve the 2030 Sustainable Development Goals, particularly those related to human rights. We appreciate that Kuwait accepted 178 recommendations from the second cycle, and has brought various legislative amendments and implemented various initiatives and programmes to improve the human rights of Kuwaitis.

My delegation would like to recommend the following  in a constructive spirit:
1. Carry out awareness raising activities towards the general public to improve their knowledge of human rights 
2. Strengthen efforts for the protection of the human rights of women and children.
 We wish the delegation of Kuwait a successful review.
Thank you, Mr. President.
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